INTERNATIONAL HOUSE OPENS

Thirty-five students from Chian, Canada, Europe, Hawaii, the Philipines, Cuba, and the United States are living tehether in the International House at Seattle, Wash. The old Japanese Student Club house has been redecerated, wood-work painted, new plumbing, and some new furniture have been a dded. The outside of the house has changed little. The occupants have found in it a very congenial companionship with other races through their cooperative living project.

Henry "Summy" Thempson, from
flawaii, has been elected president,
and Schag, Austria, vice-president
and Pete Pawlison, U. S., secretary.
These officers as well as the International Committee are working
on a program to integrate those
interested in inter-racial affairs
into an active fellowship which
will give students of all races
and nationalities on the campus a
place for meeting and becoming
friends with other students.

The draft, facing many house members will have little effect upon the house as a whole for there is already a long waiting list of foreign and American boys. Several fellows are taking noon meals at the house even though they cannot live there, and the number of these is expected to increase. So far, International house is fulfilling its purpose on the campus according to the opinions of those living there.